
 

 

Lesbian, Gay and Bisexual People's Forum 
on Tuesday, 16 November 2010 at 6:30 pm until not later than 9pm in the Holding Room 
 
 

Agenda 
1. Welcome   
 
2. Apologies   
 
3. Updates from the last meeting   
 
4. Financial Change in Northampton Borough Council   

NBC Difficult Choices - Priorities and Budget Consultation 2011/12: copies of the 
consultation should be available at the meeting for the discussion item about NBC 
and Finance. If you are unable to attend the meeting or would like to obtain a copy for 
yourself or others outside of the meeting please be aware that forms are available 
from the One Stop Shop at the Guildhall or can be posted on request from Silvina 
Katz email: skatz@northampton.gov.uk or tel: 01604 837573. The survey can also be 
completed online at: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/difficultchoices . The survey 
closes 30 November 2010. 
 
5. World AIDS Day in Northampton   
 
6. Sharing LGBT Community History Resources and possible Exhibition   
 
7. Community Information Exchange   

•  Central Area Action Plan  
 
8. Short Guided Tour of Guildhall (including cells and rooms not otherwise 

in use at the time)   
Map and directions at: www.northampton.gov.uk/guildhall)  
 
For more information about this meeting please contact:  
Lindsey Ambrose, Community Engagement and Equalities Officer: 
 
 lambrose@northampton.gov.uk 
 
 Tel/Text: 0779 53 33 687 (including evenings and weekends) 
 
 Tel: (voicemail available) 01604 837566 
 

More information about the Forum generally is at: www.northampton.gov.uk/forums  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please note that this Forum is supported and funded by Northampton Borough Council.  
The Forum may work in partnership and collaboration with other community groups, councils 
and local services from time to time. The views expressed and decisions taken by the Forum 
are not necessarily those of Northampton Borough Council.  


